National Association of Estate Planners & Councils

1120 Chester Avenue - Suite 470, Cleveland, Ohio 44114

November 1, 2010

Steven J. Oshins, JD

Oshins & Associates

1645 Village Center Circle, Suite 170
Las Vegas, NV 85134

Dear Steven:

On behalf of the National Association of Estate Planners & Councils, T want to congratulate you
on being elected to the NAEPC Estate Planning Hall of Fame® as an Accredited Estate Planner®
(Distinguished) with the Class of 2011. We hope that you recognize this honor as an especially
significant milestone since you have been selected as one of only six recipients to receive this
prestigious annual award in 2011. It is recognition that you are part of an eminent group of
extremely distinguished professionals.

The Estate Plarming Hall of Fame® and Accredited Estate Planner® (Distinguished) designation
are designed to recognize significant and outstanding lifetime achievements and contributions to
the practice and profession of estate planning within the professional disciplines of attorney (JD),
accountant {(CPA), insurance and financial planning (CLU®, ChFC®, CFP®), and trust officer
(CTFA), as well as that in the academic arena (Academic). We consider this award and
designation to be the highest professional honor and recognition of the pinnacle of achievement
and accomplishment within the field of estate planning. Please note that as an AEP®
(Distinguished) designation holder, the annual recertification, continuing education requirements,
and dues will be waived.

In keeping with the significance of this award and designation, we will recognize you publicly at
our 48th Annual Conference to be held at the San Antonio Marriott Rivercenter from November
16 — 18, 2011. You will be honored with an award ceremony on Friday, November 18 during
which your accomplishments and biography will be highlighted. You will also be presented with
an Accredited Estate Planner® (Distinguished) certificate and lapel pin made especially for
members of the Estate Planning Hall of Fame®, along with a beautiful crystal award piece
suitable for display. We would like to invite you to join us for a special breakfast with the board
of directors and previous honorees on Friday morning prior to the award ceremony. More specific
details about these events will be provided to you as we near the time of the conference next year.

Sincerely,

WM., Hellonam

Michael W. Halloran, CLU®, ChFC®, AEP®, CFP®, REBC, RHU, LUTCF, MSFS, MSM
President

ce: Gregory E. Sellers, CPA, AEP®
AEP® Committee Chairperson
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